November Newsletter Issue 11 2021 Released: 08/11/2021



Teamwork | Commitment | Confidence

November Birthdays!

- Caylah Lehne: Subbies & Juniors assistant, Senior.
- Hayley Gray: Juniors
- Lexie Mills: Tinies



Chocolate Money

Have you paid for your chocolate drive boxes? If not and you're having trouble, please contact our club secretary Melinda to work out a payment plan!

Message from the President—Carli

We're back!

We are so excited to welcome you all to the hall for face to face classes again.

There are some protocols we need to adhere to so please make sure you're aware of these before entering.

Competitions dates have also been announced (more details below).

It's going to be so great to finally see all your hard work & beautiful costumes on stage.

Enjoy being back at class, we can't wait to see all your friendly faces!



Upcoming Events

- For our Concert,
 Presentation Night and
 Photo Day, please keep
 an eye on
 communication for
 further details. We are
 trying our best to
 organise an event in
 the near future. we
 thank you for your
 patience going forward.
- Competition Dates for this December have been released!

We look forward to getting on stage. For more information see page 2.

Costume Return Day will now be held during our Registration Day, scheduled for Saturday the 29th of January 2022.

More details will be released in next months newsletter.

Competitions & Classes

We Are Back!

Starting Monday the 8th of November we will be back to face-to-face classes at the hall. We can't wait to see those who are returning and look forward to dancing together again.

Unfortunately, going back to the hall does come with some rules and restrictions. This begins with all members being required to see their Team Manager before entering the building.

If you are unsure about anything please feel free to talk to your Coach, Team Managers, or a member of the committee so we can help make your transition back to classes easier.

The good news is that being back at classes comes with Competitions!

Since attraction to the text the distinct of the state of the said

Subbies-Division 8

Saturday 11th December, 1:45pm - 4:30pm The Besen Centre, 87/89 Station St, Burwood

Seniors—Division 3&4

Tuesday 14th December, 7pm - 9:15pm Frankston Arts Centre, 27-37 Davey St, Frankston

Juniors—Division 7

Sunday 19th December, 11:30am - 1:15pm Penola Catholic College, 29 Gibson St, Broadmeadows

Inters-Division 6

Sunday 19th December, 2:15pm - 4:30pm Penola Catholic College, 29 Gibson St, Broadmeadows

We are excited that after a long year of working hard, in and out of lockdown, we have the opportunity to see these items and costumes onstage.

h de la factor

See you all at classes soon!

The Stage is in Sight!



2022 Assistants

If you would like to assist one of our sections next year, please follow the link below. For more information on what the role requires, please visit the relevant Handbooks on Revolutionise.

Assistants Applications **HERE**

October Events

Over the last three weeks of October, we held multiple competitions and challenged you every day to post yourself doing different movements, tricks and activities.

Our winners were Leyla Hulusi, Ella Wilson and Alexia Polites. Congratulations again to you girls for your win and thank you for your wonderful entries.

We'd also like to acknowledge Alexia Polites for her magnificent effort in the daily challenges and completing all twenty-one days.

We'd like to thank everyone who participated and hope everyone had fun.



THE SHARE WELL AND ASSESSED TO THE SECOND SE

Meet Katherine

Katherine is a Senior at our club, assists our Inters team and also has a position on our General Committee.

Katherine has been involved with the club for eight years and can't wait to be back at classes with her teams.

'What is the best part about being in a Calisthenics team?'

Katherine believes it has to be that her team feels like a family. Everyone helps each other to improve and become their best selves.

Sponsors

This year, **the Paint Place Cranbourne** generously donated funds towards our TCC Scholarship Award.

We thank Sharon and Iain from the bottom of our hearts for their support of our club and our members.

During COVID-19 restrictions the Paint Place Cranbourne offer home delivery. For all your painting needs visit the Paint Place Cranbourne - 2/186 High St, Cranbourne 3977



Westernport Laser Cutting has been a family owned and operated business since its inception, reliably servicing the Mornington Peninsula and beyond.

Whatever kind of product you want to manufacture, just get in touch today.

We greatly appreciate the commitment and donations Robyn and Craig have made to support our club this year.





OBrien Real Estate

Colin Butler, a local community figure, has generously donated the advertising board on the corner of Tooradin-Station Rd and the South Gippsland HWY, every January since 2013.

We have received many new members over the years due to the advertising board and we thank Colin for his continued support of our club.

If you know anyone who would be interested in sponsoring our club, in any capacity, please don't hesitate to chat to a member of the committee or contact us at tooradincalisthenicsclub@gmail.com